
This newsletter can be found in the front office,
on our website, through our Remind app, and
Peachjar.

As the weather cools you
may be looking for warmer
clothing for your child.
Please remember our Uniform
Policy! Solid blue, white,
or khaki for coats and jackets.
Sweatshirts and sweaters
must be a solid khaki, white,
or blue. Our policy is on our
website and our handbook.
If you need assistance, ask
the office how we can help.

Kindness Coins Are Back!
Your child may have mentioned
kindness coins this week. In an
effort to highlight kind acts,
students will pass around kindness
coins to others that are showing
acts of kindness. Please ask your
child about it and talk to them
about what it means to be kind!


